

Welcome back to Titipounamu, we have lots of exciting learning planned for this term.

A special welcome to our new students and their families. We look forward to getting to know you. Our classroom is a year 1/2 MLE (modern learning environment). This involves two teachers working together and teaching in the same space.

Mrs Christina Reddish will be teaching Monday-Friday. Mrs Crisp will be in Monday, Tuesday and Mrs Wichman will be teaching Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.

<u>Learning Pathways</u> - This term our learning pathway focus is Olympics, Ag Day art and Cross-Country. We will send home a special Ag Day notice shortly.

<u>Library</u> - We visit the library on Wednesday mornings. Children are able to take one library book home in their book bags. Please return the books each Wednesday so we are able to issue a new book.

<u>Reading -</u> Children will bring home a variety of reading material including their choice of library book and guided reading books. Keep these books in bookbags and return them to school each day. They will have a poem in their Boomerang Books for reading on Wednesday. Please return Boomerang Books to school everyday.

<u>Mathletics/Reading Eggs -</u> Logins will be glued into their Boomerang Books (Poem Books). Please help students to become independent when logging in and give them time to use these at home. Initially they may need support with some of the activities.

Mrs Brady on Leave - Mrs Brady will be back, with a sparkling new knee on Wednesday Week 8. Until then, she will be popping in some mornings to help out when she can.

<u>ClassDojo</u> - This is a great way to communicate with us and for us to communicate with you. We regularly share the learning that is happening in our classroom in hopes that you can have more meaningful conversations about your child's learning at home.

<u>Uniform</u> - Please ensure that all uniforms are **clearly named.** Items tend to go missing and if they are named we can find the rightful owner. Hats are not required this term. A change of clothes is required if your child is playing on the field.

We are here to support, if you have any queries feel free to contact us via email or message us on ClassDojo. If you would like a more formal chat please don't hesitate to schedule a meeting with us. <a href="mailto:creddish@buckland.school.nz">creddish@buckland.school.nz</a>
<a href="mailto:pwichman@buckland.school.nz">pwichman@buckland.school.nz</a>

